

AGENDA

7:00pm INTRODUCTIONS, MINUTES, TREASURERS REPORT it is time to pay your 1\$ dues!!! Cindy Stanton reporting

7:15pm Assembly updates

There will be no legislative teleconference this month; however, our elected officials may be on the telecast listening with interest to this meeting. It is also possible that we may have our first web live meeting!!:) TBA at the meeting!

 $7:45 \mathrm{pm}$ Representative Norman Rokeberg will be present and share at this meeting (10 minutes)

7:55pm SAAC members will give us an update on tracer study (10 minutes)

8:05pm Mayor Mark Begich will be sharing information regarding the tracer study in aquifer and answering questions. We thank you for accepting our invitation. (Till we go home.)

This will be a very important meeting. I will be asking everyone to be mindful of time. We will start on time and be fair with time.

HEADS UP!

On March 2, Thursday night at 7pm at The Bayshore Club House, there will be a joint community council mayoral forum. Please plan on attending. Ocean View, Bayshore Klatt and Sand Lake Councils will be hosting this event. Let's plan on attending! Let's hear what candidates are saying / promising!

HEADS UP!

Just when you thought things were okay... here it comes again! Zoning Board of Appeals - Requesting Variance to allow accessory structure within 10 feet of the primary structure... MCGILL Subdivision! Hearing Date: March 09, 2006. Council Comments due Feb. 27. Must be the cell tower again! Let's hear from the residents behind Tastee Freez! Case number 2006-027

We have asked Assemblyman Dan Sullivan to please lobby with our legislators for the monies to get Jewel Lake Road on radar screen for major improvements. We continue to keep growing and our streets are reaching limitations.

Coming In March: Time to look at the Bonds!

Council will be asking Triad and White Raven to answer questions that the Carey family and community have regarding the clear cutting of the 55 foot path from Sand Lake Road to the Bluff. The biggest concern is one of restoration....

Alaska Railroad presentation

Do you have any design ideas for what would be a good welcome sign at the 4 corners area?

We will be taking ideas thru April. The design for the Northwood/Raspberry is in process! Please e mail or call us with what ideas you have!

Are you receiving your free confidential Sand Lake Community Council news alerts? Did you used to receive them, but no longer are?

The "news alert" is an email list maintained by SLCC volunteers to help you know about important events affecting our neighborhood in a timely manner. There are usually two to three alerts per month. We do not share your email address with anyone outside the SLCC board.

To join, send an email to: mail@sandlakecc.org with "add to email list" in the title.

If you used to get the alerts, but no longer are, send another email to us. We changed our emailing method when we set up our new web site, and it's possible our alerts are being interpreted as SPAM and deleted by your browser. When you email us, we'll tell you which address your alerts are coming from, you can tell your browser that you really want to hear from us.

President: Sherri Jackson Vice Pres.: Jeannie & Frank McQueary

Vice Pres.: Steve Gervel Treasurer: Sharon Swenseid FCC Delegate Robert Hayes Computer: Gail Heineman

Secretary: open